
Staff Council Meeting 

Sept 20, 2023 

2-3pm STC-182 

Minutes 

We reviewed the last official minutes we had which were from July. 

Discussed, as a group, that there hasn't been any activity or information from any union groups up to 

this point and about whether there had been any talk or questions about it in each of our individual 

areas. 

Amy reached out to Jamie Cannon prior to the meeting to clarify if any union groups had notified the 

college that they were reaching out to employees. At that time, they had not. 

Jamie shared that this is a very slow-moving process in the beginning. She also shared that the FCC 

Faculty unionizing was a surprise to FCC. 

Staff Council was tasked with coming up with a nonexempt employee to fill a vacant position within the 

individual assessment committee. 

There was discussion about the new cleaning service and any shortcomings or issues our individual 

departments may be experiencing.

( 
Also discussed the new Employee handbook. The suggestion was brought up to have HR reach out to 

the campus, as a whole, to let everyone know about the new handbook as many people don't make it to 

the Fall Colloquium due to work responsibilities, where it was originally announced. 


